

LIONEL WALDEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher - Mrs Sally-Anne Barnard-Taylor

High Street Doddington March Cambridgeshire PE15 OTF Tel: 01354 740405 Fax: 01354 741514

Email: office@lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk Website: www.lionelwalden.cambs.sch.uk

24th May 2022

Dear Parents/Carers

Intake Meeting for Parents - Reception Class September 2022

I am pleased to invite you to a meeting in the School Hall on Tuesday 28th June at 6.30 p.m. The evening will take the form of a presentation, an opportunity to ask questions, to have a look round the children's classroom and to see items of school uniform that are available to purchase online. Coffee and tea will be served and you will be able to sample a selection of our school lunches which are prepared daily by our own catering team. There will be ample opportunity to meet staff and talk informally with them. The new Headteacher, Mr Abey, who will be taking up the position from 1st September, will also be present. This meeting is for parents only.

The children will have an opportunity to spend some time with their new teacher on the morning of Thursday 7^{th} July, in the classroom where they will be working in September.

Please find attached the School's Admission Form and Photo Consent Form which I would be grateful if you could complete and return to Mrs Clarke or Mrs. Salisbury in the School Office as soon as possible.

I look forward to meeting you and welcoming you to Lionel Walden Primary School.

If you have any questions in the meantime, please do not hesitate to contact us.

Yours sincerely

Mrs S A Barnard-Taylor Headteacher











